[bookmark: _GoBack]Mark RennickThe Victorian government has recently made many of its large datasets freely and readily available online. In my organisation this has made it possible for staff to obtain the latest up to date Vicmap Properties (cadastral boundary information). This has ensured far better decisions are made using current data. Previously this data was obtained by my organisation, VicRoads at a reduced price but on an irregular basis.

